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Please find attached a formal letter of support on behalf of Cheam View United Church.

Shalom,

Laura

The Rev. Dr. Laura J Hermakin (she/her)
Lead Minister - Cheam View United Church

45835 Spadina Ave, Chilliwack BC V2P 1T4

I strive to hold Mondays and Tuesdays as sabbath time and do not check emails those
days. If you have something needing immediate attention, please contact the church
office.

~ go gently, dance as you are able, follow the way of love ~

I respectfully acknowledge I am a descendent of uninvited settlers working on the
traditional and unceded homelands of the St6:1o people. I am grateful to the first

peoples of this land for their generosity and continued

stewardship and truthfully hope to learn how to fill these words with meaningful
action.



November 16, 2023

Attn: Chilliwack Mayor and City Council Members

Dear Mayor and Council,

| am writing today to provide a formal statement of support of the Rezoning (RZ001634) and
Development Permit (DVP02274) applications for the redevelopment of our property at
45835 Spadina Avenue. As you know, we intend to build affordable housing for seniors, low-
income families and individuals with mobility challenges. Cheam View United Church is
delighted to have partnered with Mamele'’awt Qweesome Housing Society as we know that
this project will help bring vital affordable housing options for many of our community
members who struggle in meeting their housing needs. This development will provide direct
benefits throughout the broader Chilliwack area by providing adequate and affordable
housing to community members.

Sincerely,
Lawwra Hermakin

The Rev. Dr. Laura J Hermakin (she/her), Lead Minister

~ go gently, dance as you are able, follow the way of love ~

I respectfully acknowledge I am a descendent of uninvited settlers working on the

traditional and unceded homelands of the Sté:1lo people. I am grateful to the first

peoples of this land for their generosity and continued stewardship and truthfully
hope to learn how to fill these words with meaningful action.





